
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

06/23 5 April 2023 

 
Public Workshop for Development of Strategic Community Plan – ‘Our Island, 

Our Responsibility’ 
 
What:   Christmas Island Strategic Community Plan Development 
Where: Recreation Centre 
When:  6.30pm – 9.00pm, Wednesday April 19th 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island invites you to participate in a facilitated workshop for 
the development of the next 10 year Strategic Community Plan. This workshop is a 
crucial step towards creating a comprehensive plan that will guide the future of our 
community. 
 
Under Western Australian legislation for local governments, the development of a 
Strategic Community Plan is a requirement for all local councils. This Plan will 
provide a clear vision and direction for the Shire of Christmas Island over the next 
decade. 
 
We encourage all community members to attend the facilitated workshop and have 
your say on the delivery of municipal services for the next 10 years. 
 
Your input will help shape the Strategic Community Plan and ensure it reflects the 
priorities and aspirations of our community. 
 
For more information about the development of the next 10 year Strategic 
Community Plan from 2023-2033, tentatively titled ‘Our Island, Our Responsibility,’ 
please contact the Chris Su at chris@shire.gov.cx , 9164 8300 (237) during office 
hours. 
 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer 

 


